

September 29, 2023

Dear Parkwood Terrace Apartments Residents,

Subject: A Fond Farewell as Parkwood Terrace Apartments Transitions to New Ownership

I hope this letter finds you well and in good spirits. It is with mixed emotions that I write to inform you of a significant change that is taking place at Parkwood Terrace Apartments. After much consideration, the decision has been made to sell the property to new owners. While this news may come as a surprise, please know that every effort has been made to ensure a smooth transition for all residents.

Over the years, Parkwood Terrace has not only been a place to call home, but it has also evolved into a close-knit community where friendships were forged and memories were created. As we bid farewell to this chapter, I would like to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you for being an integral part of our community. Your presence has enriched the tapestry of Parkwood Terrace, and I hope you carry the fond memories of your time here with you.

The decision to sell the property was not made lightly, and the new owners are committed to maintaining the welcoming and safe environment that you have come to know and appreciate. They are excited to bring their own vision to the community and are dedicated to ensuring a seamless transition process. Very soon, you will receive more information about the details of the ownership transition, including any changes that may arise.

Once again, thank you for being a part of the Parkwood Terrace Apartments community. Your presence has left an indelible mark, and you will be dearly missed. We wish you all the best and hope that your paths are filled with happiness, prosperity, and countless new memories.

Sincerely,

Jim Belgrade